
From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR 
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 3:36 PM 
To: David De Courcy Bower; John Roberts 
Subject: RE: Status Update Request for Hamilton Industries Site (Former), BRRTS # 02-

36-578316 
 
Thanks for the update David. I recalled in one of our previous phone conversations that it was planned 
to be submitted in approximately the first quarter of 2021, so was following up now since it is basically 
the end of the first quarter.  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 
Phone: (920) 510-3472 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home) 
 

From: David De Courcy Bower <david.decourcybower@erm.com>  
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 3:29 PM 
To: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov>; John Roberts <John.Roberts@erm.com> 
Subject: RE: Status Update Request for Hamilton Industries Site (Former), BRRTS # 02-36-578316 
 
Tauren, 
 
You must be telepathic.  I’m reviewing the DRAFT ROAR now and it should be with you in April pending 
the various review processes. 
 
David 
 

From: Beggs, Tauren R - DNR <Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov>  
Sent: Monday, March 29, 2021 3:20 PM 
To: David De Courcy Bower <david.decourcybower@erm.com>; John Roberts <John.Roberts@erm.com> 
Subject: Status Update Request for Hamilton Industries Site (Former), BRRTS # 02-36-578316 
 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 
Good afternoon David and John,  
 
Please provide an update on when the report will be submitted for the soil, sub-slab vapor, and in-pipe 
utility vapor sampling that was completed in 2020, the additional soil and groundwater work that was 
completed as proposed in the June 2020 groundwater monitoring report, and the potential remedial 
action options evaluation as outlined in the June 2020 groundwater monitoring report.  
 
Thanks,  
 
We are committed to service excellence. 

http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey
mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
mailto:david.decourcybower@erm.com
mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
mailto:John.Roberts@erm.com
mailto:Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov
mailto:david.decourcybower@erm.com
mailto:John.Roberts@erm.com


Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 

Tauren R. Beggs 

Hydrogeologist & Northeast Region Land Recycling Expert 
Remediation and Redevelopment Program 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
2984 Shawano Ave 
Green Bay, WI 54313 
Phone: (920) 510-3472 
Tauren.Beggs@wisconsin.gov (preferred contact method during work at home) 
 
dnr.wi.gov 

 
 

 
 
This message contains information which may be confidential, proprietary, privileged, or otherwise protected by law from disclosure or use by 
a third party. If you have received this message in error, please contact us immediately and take the steps necessary to delete the message 
completely from your computer system. Thank you. 
 
Please visit ERM's web site: http://www.erm.com. To find out how ERM manages personal data, please review our Privacy Policy  
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